
 

May 13, 2005 

 
Hello, 
  
I wish to express my support of NASD Rule 3360 and require NASD broker dealers to 
maintain a record of total "short" positions.  I feel that this will prevent manipulation and 
help to restore faith in the Pink Sheets.  In the interest of all - please consider adopting 
this change. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Thomas Grossman 
 
 


